
NOTICE REGARDING PROPOSED TRIP NOT SPONSORED BY 
FAIRFAX COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS (FCPS )

Trip Organizer(s) 

School 

Destination   

Proposed Dates 

The trip identified above is planned for current and/or former FCPS students and their families.  

Please be advised that FCPS is not sponsoring this trip in any way.   FCPS is not responsible 

for planning, supervising, contracting for, or financing this trip.  The FCPS employees 

participating in organizing this activity are doing so as private citizens, not as representatives of 

FCPS.

FCPS insurance will not cover this activity or the participants in it.  As is the case with any group 

trip, whether sponsored by FCPS or not, FCPS will not be liable if there are injuries or losses.  If 

the trip is canceled, FCPS will not reimburse participants for deposits or other payments. 

Parents should read the itinerary and any proposed contracts with the tour company or other 

sponsoring organization carefully.  Parents should be sure that they are willing to accept the risks 

involved, terms of the contract or potential cancellation of this trip.  Questions regarding the trip 

should be directed to the trip sponsor prior to departure. 
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